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I have reviewed the Draft environmental Statement and have the following 
comments. 
First. 
I'm in favor of replacing the existing bridge and Alternative 4. 
Second 
In the alternatives that go near and by Clark College, Marshall center, 
School of Academics, Discovery Middle School and Lincoln Elementary I 
don't feel you haven't  adequately address safety to the students and 
children caused by the increased traffic to the are. I feel you need to 
do what ever is necessary to mitigate the impact to the students 
traveling to and from schools but nothing was said in the EIS. In some 
of the alternatives the project cuts right through travel routes to and 
from schools or play areas. 
 
Third 
I don't think you adequately addressed the economic impacts to the 
business where the project is next to or adjacent routes. 
 
Fourth 
What will the affect be to the homes in the project areas. Positive or 
negative. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the project. 
 
Charles Caughlan 
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